
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                   May 19, 2008 
 
         1800E3-JLB 
 
NPG of Texas, L.P. 
c/o Robert Lewis Thompson, Esq. 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, PC 
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 301 
Washington, D.C.  20016 
 
       Re: File No. BDCCDTT-20061030ABC 
        Facility ID No. 168556 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 This is with respect to the timely petition you filed seeking reconsideration of the staff’s dismissal 
of the above-referenced application for a digital companion channel at Las Cruces, New Mexico, filed by 
NPG of Texas, L.P.  Because your proposed transmitter site was in close proximity to the Mexican 
border, the staff was required to refer the application to Mexico for international coordination and the 
Mexican government notified the Commission that it objected to grant of the application.  On 
reconsideration, you submit an engineering study which you claim alleviates Mexico’s interference 
concerns. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, your application IS HEREBY REINSTATED for further processing.  
You are further directed to file an amendment to your application within 15 business days from the date 
of this letter, containing the engineering statement attached to your petition for reconsideration. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Hossein Hashemzadeh 
       Associate Chief, Video Division 
       Media Bureau 


